
 

 

 

 

 

N O T I C E 
 

 

 

BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

and 

REGULAR MEETING 

of the 

ASPETUCK HEALTH DISTRICT 

to be held in 

HEALTH DISTRICT CONFERENCE ROOM 

180 BAYBERRY LANE 

WESTPORT, CT.  06880 

on 

MONDAY, APRIL 8, 2024 

7:00 PM 

 

 

 

There will be a Budget Public Hearing on the proposed Aspetuck Health 

District Budget for the fiscal year 2024 - 2025, which begins July 1, 2024. The 

Public Hearing will take place on Monday, April 8, 2024, at 7:00 PM. 

 

Immediately following the Budget Public Hearing there will be a Regular 

Meeting of the Aspetuck Health District Board of Directors. 

 

 

      Sincerely 

 

 

 

      Mark A. R. Cooper, MPH, RS 

      Ex-officio, Secretary Treasurer 


